STUDIO

CHEERS TO ANEW YEAR!

We’ve officially entered into the new Roaring 20’s and we’re here for it! We’re
celebrating a new decade with all of you, our Studio 4Forty partners, and we can’t wait to
see where this new era takes us all.

THANK YOU for helping make our last decade one of such prosperity. With your help,
we’ve officially helped our charity partners raise $85 million net since our inception 15
years ago. It was truly our best year yet and we’re shooting off the confetti!

Each of you are working in your own communities to support families, friends, and
futures. Whether you’re one of our charity partners, one of our winery supporters, a
vendor, or someone else, we’re grateful for the work you are doing in this world we’re all
striving to make better.

Studio 4Forty has been growing like crazy, adding new partners and expanding our reach
into new communities in the US and Canada. We can’t wait to see where 2020 takes us
and the impacts we’re able to have a hand in. We can’t do any of it without your support
and continued partnership. We’re so grateful for your support.

Let’s raise a glass to another year, a new decade, and the opportunity to make this world
a better place to live, one incredible event at a time.

Cheers,

Heather Frank
President



